DRAFTER'S NOTE LRB-3353/P1dn
FROM THE ARG:wlj:ph
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

November 4, 2011

ATTN: John Wagnitz

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

In this draft of 2007 SB 141, | have reduced DOT's appropriation by the estimated
amount of fiscal year savings as calculated in 2007 SB 141, $878,200. This amount may
no longer be an accurate estimation, and I recommend consulting DOT or LFB to
determine whether an updated figure is necessary.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions. If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov



